Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: FOIL <FOIL@osc.ny.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 3:16 PM
To: elena@judgewatch.org
Subject: Your FOIL request 2020-0221

April 28, 2020

Ms. Elena Sassower
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.

PO Box 8101
White Plains, NY 10602

Re: FOIL Request #2020-0221

Dear Ms. Elena Sassower,

This is in reply to your Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) (Public Officers Law [POL], Article 6) request to
the Office of the State Comptroller (OSC) dated April 20, 2020, seeking information on costs associated with

the Public Campaign Financing and Election Commission (PFEC), exclusive of litigation costs.

After a diligent search, OSC did not find any appropriations that specifically mention the PFEC. Within our
system records, there are not any program values or transactional department values that specifically mention
the commission. However, OSC did find four vouchers paid from a Department of State appropriation to

members of the commission for travel related to public meetings for PFEC business, totaling $780.00.

Your request as to where to access commission records, and to amend records held by the PFEC, do not involve

records held by OSC. As such, those requests should be directed to the commission.

OSC trusts you find this information helpful.

Sincerely,

Jane Hall
Records Access Officer

Notice: This communication, including any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which
+ is addressed. This communication may contain information that is protected from disclosure under State and/or
cederal law. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this communication in error and delete this email
from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are requested not to disclose, copy, distribute or take any
action in reliance on the contents of this information.




